
March 2, 2022

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

We are excited to let families know about two upcoming Dialogue with Doc sessions
being hosted for CSS families and the community. Dr. Martin will be available to allow
families a chance to ask questions and hear about spring updates in our district. Both
sessions will be held at our Administration Office Board Room, located at 8948 Kraft
Ave SE.

● March 14, 2022 - at 6:00 pm
● March 15, 2022 - at 12:00 pm

We hope you will join us. Check out www.calschools.org for more information on this
and other events happening in the district.

Sincerely,

Dr. Dedrick Martin
Superintendent

Attachment

http://www.calschools.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yvekh2-CmdePU-Qxwq0uT6HQ5IwHctSH/view?usp=sharing

